
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY BULLETIN 
Sunday 13th February 

2022 
Weekly Collection:  

£ 1251.50 

Monthly Stipend:  

£1416.68 

 

Recent Expenditure: 

Parish Envelopes £780.00 

 

The Sanctuary Lamp will 

burn this week for a 

Special Intention 

 
 

 
 
                          

       WEEKLY MASS 

SCHEDULE 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

 (Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

CONFESSIONS 

Thursday before Mass 

 Saturday before Mass  

 

Covid Secure Safety Policies and Procedures: When visiting the 
Church and during all Liturgies, please continue to observe safety 
measures, such as good hand hygiene and 2m social distancing. 
Face coverings must be worn by everyone while entering and 
exiting the Church – this is a legal requirement, unless you are 
exempt. Restrictions are still in place for Baptisms, Weddings and 
funerals. Please contact the office if you require more details.   
Anniversary/Special Intention Masses and Sanctuary Lamp 
Intentions. Can be booked via email, telephoning the office or 
alternatively by leaving a note in the red post box at the parochial 
house. Please ensure you leave a contact number in case we need to 
call you. 
Parish Office: Office opening hours are Tuesday to Thursday, 
from 10am-4pm. The emergency mobile is for emergencies only. 
Youth 2000 St Valentine`s Ball 2022: Saturday 19th of February. 
The evening will include dinner, a raffle, a band and DJ and an 
opportunity to meet many new people from across Ireland. 
Commencing with Holy Mass at 4 p.m. in St. Patrick’s Cathedral, 
Armagh and following on at 7pm in The Armagh City Hotel. The 
event is strictly for persons aged 18 and over, ID required. Tickets 
cost €55 and can be purchased only on www.youth2000.ie 
Anam Cara Armagh: An organisation that supports bereaved 
parents, is holding a Parent Evening for bereaved parents on 
Wednesday 23rd February at 7:20pm in the The Armagh City Hotel, 
Armagh, BT601E. This event is free and open to all bereaved 
parents regardless of the age your child died, the circumstances of 
their death, or whether their death was recent or not. Contact us on 
info@anamcara.ie or 028 95213120 for any queries. 
Saturday Night Choir: We are ready to welcome back our 
Saturday Night Choir. A meeting will be held in the Church on 
Wednesday 16th February from 7pm – 8pm. We would like to 
extend our welcome to new members. If you are interested in being 
a part of the Saturday night choir, please come along at 7pm. 

Important days this week...... 
Ss Cyril & Methodius (Feast) – Monday 14th February  

St Fintan (Mem) – Thursday 17th February 
                                                           

 
 

  

 
 
 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome Ultan, who was recently Baptised into our Parish family. 
Baptisms: Please email the office for a booking form and more details. Baptisms take place the 1st 
and 3rd Sunday of the month at 12 noon and on Thursday evenings at 6pm. A total of 15 people 
permitted to attend.  
Weddings: Currently the number permitted to attend weddings is to be determined following 
individual risk assessments. Attendees must follow all guidance and adhere to policies and procedures 
put in place to ensure the safety of all.  All couples must contact Fr Declan six months before the date 
of their wedding to arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend 
a pre-marriage course. A Wedding Mass is only offered to those who attend Mass here regularly.  
NB: Parish Staff and volunteers are there to support us and ensure we remain Covid secure. 
Please engage respectfully with them at all times.     
 

RECENT DEATHS 
Maura Rogers 
Bridget McAllister 
Kevin Scullion 
Sheila Lavery 
Charlie Ward 
Sarah O’Brien 
ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME 
Patrick Doyle                                      Anniversary Mass on Sunday 13th February at 11am 
Sam Gowdy                                        Anniversary Mass on Monday 14th February at 10am 
Ellen Tallon                                        Anniversary Mass on Tuesday 15th February at 7pm 
Lucy Campbell                                    Anniversary Mass on Friday 18th February at 10am  
Hugh Pat Mulholland                          Roland McCorry                             Bridie Potter 
Edward Tallon                                    Margaret Tallon                              Daniel Lavery 
Madge Campbell                                 Edward Kenny 
                               
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sacraments: Today at 11am Mass we welcome all P3 children from St Patrick’s Primary School who 
will be making their First Penance. Children from P3 in St Mary’s Primary School will join us  
for their First Penance next Sunday 20th February 2022 at 11am Mass. A big thank  
you to Helen for organising and planning all the activities surrounding Children’s Liturgy  
to help prepare the children who will be presented for Sacraments this year. 
Mass for Healing: Thank you to everyone who organised and helped during this Mass to  
make it so special. 
Church Cleaners: A big thank you to our new group of Church cleaners,  
your support and help are greatly appreciated.  
Diocesan Directory: Available in the Church porch.  
Cost £4.00 
 
 

http://www.youth2000.ie/
mailto:info@anamcara.ie

